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SAPPHIRE COAST HISTORIC VEHICLE CLUB 
 
Greetings to all 
 

Reminders 
Monthly General MeeƟng at the Club House on Thursday 7th Nov. at 7:00 pm for a 7:30 start 

Bring a plate ! 

Club Xmas Party Sunday 8th December 11.00-3.00pm  - bookings required by Thursday 5th Dec – Go to the booking 
app on the web site or let the secretary know. Please bring a dessert dish 

Robyn Vella has organised the Ladies Christmas Lunch event to be held on Thursday 12th December at 12pm. The 
venue is the RSL club. All ladies, wives or girlfriends please bring a Secret Santa giŌ up to the value of $10. We would 
request that the ladies RSVP by, and no later than the 8 December (The date of the SCHVC Christmas Party) 

Other Clubs Magazines. 
Have a look at our Website for other clubs’ publicaƟons, some interesƟng reads there 

MCSC Spring Magazine 
Inverell Oct Mag 
Vintage Vibes Oct 
Inverell Oct 
IVCC Illawara 
Vintage Vibes oct 
The Canberra Colonial Oct 
ACMC Oct 
Gippsland Oct 2024 
AOMC Newsletter Oct/Nov 
Backfire Nov 
Cowra Crankhandle 
Mount Gambier 
Gippsland Nov 2024 
TorqueTalk Nov 

Updated Calendar of remaining Events for 2024 
November 

 7th General Meeting 7:30 pm (Thursday) 
 9th Club Working Bee (Saturday) - Bombala Historic Engine& Machinery Society 
 10th Bombala Historic Engine and Machinery Society (not a Club event) 
 17th Collinswood Picnic Day at Candelo (Sunday) 
 27th Breakfast Run - Bega Heritage Cheese Café (Wednesday) 
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December 

 1st Terrible British Day Canberra (Sunday)  
 5th General Meeting (Thursday) 
 7th Club Working Bee (Saturday) 
 7th Christmas Spectacular Bega Cheese Heritage Centre Bike & Car Show 
 8th Club Christmas Party 11:00 am to 03:00 pm (Sunday) 
 12th Ladies Christmas Party Venu RSL Club Merimbula 12:00 pm 
 31st Rotary New Years Eve Markets (not confirmed yet?) (Tuesday) 

Please take note of the events, trust we see many of you there 
 

Cooma Motorfest
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A phantastic turn out and 
display at the Cooma Snowy 
Hydro Motorfest organized by 
the Cooma Car Club. Attended 
by other Clubs from Canberra, 
Victorio and NSW. Pity, that 
we couldn’t display some of 
our cars, hopefully next time . 

Proceeds of the Motorfest go to 
local charities.  

Over the last 25 years the 
Cooma Car Club has donated 
$300.000.- to charities and 
business organizations who 
directly help the region.  

For the upcoming Pambula 
Show & Shine on the 15th 
February 2025, we now have a 
chance to exhibit our vehicles  

 

 

 

 




